Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

MIMAROPA Region
Community Environment and Natural Resources Office
EL NIDO-TAYTAY MANAGED RESOURCE PROTECTED AREA

e — Calle Real, Bgy. Masagana, El Nido, Palawan 5313
T Contact No: GLOBE (0917-110-3262)
>

Email: denrpao_elnidopal@yahoo.com / entmrpa@gmail.com

June 20, 2021

MR. RODERICK ARMIGOS

President

Royal Premier Leisure and Development Corporation
So. Bararing, Bgy. Pasadefia

El Nido, Palawan

Dear Mr. Armigos,

This is to acknowledge receipt of your response both email and sent thru carrier dated
June 3, 2021 in connection with our letter dated May 21, 2021 re: approved Special Use
Agreement in Protected Area (SAPA) No. 2020-01 dated September 18, 2020 located in Sitio
Bararing, Barangay Pasadefia, El Nido, Palawan.

We appreciate your prompt action and for diligently responding on each concerns.
Hence, we would like to request for a high resolution copy with clear technical description of
the revised map.

Be informed further, this office will conduct monitoring/ inspection in the area as
instructed by the RED DENR MIMAROPA to validate your reported removal of structures as
stated in Item 7 (appendix B) of your letter on June 29, 2021. Our staff will coordinate with
you regarding this matter.

Thank you for your cooperation.

_ , Sincerely,
"‘f% DENR - PAOD

s ENTMRPA

== Imao, Palawan
F‘“ ;-A, = MILD&‘){ SUZA

g £ § i Protected Are%§uperintendent

Copy furnished:

The Regional Executive Director, DENR MIMAROPA
The PENRO, Puerto Princesa ( lity

The CENRO, Taytay, Palawan

File
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